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Permanent Mission of the Republic of Serbia to the United Nations Office in Geneva
Working Group for UPR 

Interactive Dialogue on Report of Federated States Micronesia

January 2021
The Republic of Serbia welcomes the delegation of Federated States of Micronesia and thanks the head of delegation for the presentation of the UPR National Report. 

The authorities of Micronesia has shown a genuine commitment to the UPR process. Serbia in particular welcomes the measures on the improvement of the situation of women, youth and disabled persons through its long term national policies. 

In spirit of a constructive dialogue, we would like to recommend to Micronesia the following:

- to submit to the UN the initial report on the implementation of the Convention on the rights of persons with disabilities;

- to consider to extend the standing invitation for the special procedures mechanisms.


We wish Federated States of Micronesia a fruitful results of the review process.
